LINCOLNWOOD POLICE DEPARTMENT

6900 North Lincoln Avenue * Lincolnwood, Illinois 60712 » 847-673-2167 » Fax 847-673-2240

Robert LaMantia
Chief of Police

Dear Mr. Kim, September 28, 2014

Please accept this letter of gratitude for your continued support of the Lincolnwood Police
Foundation. Because of your generosity, the Lincolnwood Police Foundation has been able to
provide valuable lifesaving tools and training. From near the inception of the Lincolnwood
Police Foundation in 2001, you have been a supporter.

We share your philosophy of improving communities, notably for the residents, schools and
businesses in Lincolnwood. One of your first gifts was your offer to purchase a Taser® for each
Lincolnwood Police Officer was met with great excitement. To date, that has been the largest
gift we have received.

Building on personal development, a gift you provided allowed for the Lincolnwood Police
Foundation to invite Lieutenant Colonel Dave Grossman to Lincolnwood. Lt. Colonel Grossman
presented his, Bullet Proof Mind lecture to over 200 police officers and educators over the
course of two days. We partnered with Lincolnwood School District 74, and you flew in for the
engagement. As a result of that meeting, you have sponsored the good Colonel in many other
regions of the United States.

Continuing in personal development, you agreed to sponsor a medical training class for police
officers, and educators. Originally, the Lincolnwood Police Department partnered with
Lincolnwood School District 74, and Arlington Heights School District 25. Police officers and
teachers trained together learning proper mindset along with using simple procedures and tools
to ensure their own survival, or survival of a child. | am very proud to state that because of you,
each Lincolnwood Police Officer is trained in Medical Tactics.

Going forward, many threats face our communities, and opportunities for collaboration with
valued partners like you are vital. We strive to better serve our customers, and with your
support, we can focus on our goal of providing effective and professional police service to the
community.

Sincerely yours, é‘

Lieutenant Lawrence Martin
Lincolnwood Police Department
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